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City of Lakes
This fall, Minneapolis Public Works mowed some boulevard areas along
Bryant Avenue. This was done as the vegetation either exceeded 30
inches tall, was considered weeds, or invasive plants.

The boulevard along Bryant Avenue was originally planted with salt-
tolerant sod as part of the street reconstruction. Maintenance of
boulevard sod is the adjacent property owner’s responsibility. We did
this one-time mowing at select properties to bring vegetation to a
manageable height for your care next spring.

In addition to mowing boulevards, we also mowed the rain garden
basins, which will be restored and replanted this spring. For more
details, visit our project webpage.

While rain garden basins are considered Green Stormwater
Infrastructure and will be managed by Public Works, all remaining
boulevard maintenance is the responsibility of the adjacent property
owner(s). If you would like to plant something in the boulevard, allowed
plantings include sod, turfgrass, and flowers less than 36 inches tall
(less than 18 inches tall if within 20 feet of a driveway, alley, or
intersection).

If you had plantings other than sod in the boulevard, they were not
harmed as no herbicide was applied. Fall mowing is standard
maintenance for our boulevard native plantings.

Project webpage:
For further questions,
please contact Paul Chellsen.
612-597-9809
Paul.chellsen@minneapolismn.gov
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